
  ass 5268 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  ass 5268 # hupozugion {hoop-od-zoog'-ee-on}; neuter of a
compound of 5259 and 2218; an animal under the yoke (draught-
beast), i.e. (specifically) a donkey: -- {ass}.[ql

  balances 2218 # zugos {dzoo-gos'}; from the root of zeugnumi
(to join, especially by a "yoke"); a coupling, i.e.
(figuratively) servitude (a law or obligation); also (literally)
the beam of the balance (as connecting the scales): -- pair of
{balances}, yoke.[ql

  band 2202 # zeukteria {dzook-tay-ree'-ah}; feminine of a
derivative (at the second stage) from the same as 2218; a
fastening (tiller-rope): -- {band}.[ql

  girdle 2223 # zone {dzo'-nay}; probably akin to the base of
2218; a belt; by implication, a pocket: -- {girdle}, purse.[ql

  of 2218 # zugos {dzoo-gos'}; from the root of zeugnumi (to
join, especially by a "yoke"); a coupling, i.e. (figuratively)
servitude (a law or obligation); also (literally) the beam of
the balance (as connecting the scales): -- pair {of} balances,
yoke.[ql

  pair 2201 # zeugos {dzyoo'-gos}; from the same as 2218; a
couple, i.e. a team (of oxen yoked together) or brace (of birds
tied together): -- yoke, {pair}.[ql

  pair 2218 # zugos {dzoo-gos'}; from the root of zeugnumi (to
join, especially by a "yoke"); a coupling, i.e. (figuratively)
servitude (a law or obligation); also (literally) the beam of
the balance (as connecting the scales): -- {pair} of balances,
yoke.[ql

  purse 2223 # zone {dzo'-nay}; probably akin to the base of
2218; a belt; by implication, a pocket: -- girdle, {purse}.[ql

  together 2086 # heterozugeo {het-er-od-zoog-eh'-o}; from a
compound of 2087 and 2218; to yoke up differently, i.e.
(figuratively) to associate discordantly: -- unequally yoke
{together} with.[ql

  unequally 2086 # heterozugeo {het-er-od-zoog-eh'-o}; from a
compound of 2087 and 2218; to yoke up differently, i.e.
(figuratively) to associate discordantly: -- {unequally} yoke
together with.[ql

  with 2086 # heterozugeo {het-er-od-zoog-eh'-o}; from a
compound of 2087 and 2218; to yoke up differently, i.e.
(figuratively) to associate discordantly: -- unequally yoke
together {with}.[ql

  yoke 2086 # heterozugeo {het-er-od-zoog-eh'-o}; from a
compound of 2087 and 2218; to yoke up differently, i.e.
(figuratively) to associate discordantly: -- unequally {yoke}
together with.[ql

  yoke 2201 # zeugos {dzyoo'-gos}; from the same as 2218; a
couple, i.e. a team (of oxen yoked together) or brace (of birds
tied together): -- {yoke}, pair.[ql

  yoke 2218 # zugos {dzoo-gos'}; from the root of zeugnumi (to
join, especially by a "yoke"); a coupling, i.e. (figuratively)
servitude (a law or obligation); also (literally) the beam of
the balance (as connecting the scales): -- pair of balances,
{yoke}.[ql
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